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From: chris stevens

To: pbscommissions

Subject: Transient habitation-low intensity camping
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 5:14:44 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing in regards to the proposed changes to county codes that would allow for what is
being referred to as low impact transient housing.

Allowing this type of commercial use in residential areas is deeply concerning, specifically in
regards to road infrastructure, fire concerns, TOT collection mechanism, homeowner
insurance issues, impacts to property values, health and safety impacts and violations,
environmental impacts, noise and loose/off-leach animal considerations, as well as the
necessary oversight needed to allow such a use.

I am requesting that this item be pulled from the August 15th agenda and I am strongly
opposed to the proposed changes that would allow this type of use.

Thank you

Chris Stevens
Fort Bragg Homeowner
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